

P.O. BOX 10000 LAKE BUENA VISTA, FL USA 32830-1000

Dear Varun,

Thank you so much for incredible work you are doing to help protect wildlife in your community and beyond. We are always truly inspired to learn of people like you who are truly conservation heroes.

I am not sure if you know but Disney has a long history of conservation work, both through what our teams are involved with but also through grants we make through the Disney Worldwide Conservation Fund to both protect the planet and help connect kids and families with nature. We have funded both WWF and Freeland Foundation in the past so know their work well. I welcome you to check out our website (www.disney.com/conservation) where we have much information about our various granting programs in case something may be a fit for your work.

We also have a conservation hero program that an organization we have funded can nominate people they work with for, so maybe your friends at WWF or Freeland may want to nominate you next year? If you have any questions about anything at all I am happy to help. Thank you so much for all you are doing for wildlife and proving that one person is truly able to make a difference.

Sincerely,

Claire Martin

Conservation Programs Manager

Strategic Philanthropy

Disney Worldwide Services





